Smilez, Jean

From: Brumleve, Sister Barbara

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 9:03 AM
To: All Employees

Subject: Fw: Walking Together for Creation

I am forwarding to you the email from the SSND International SHALOM coordinator, which not only contains
links to a calendar for observing Season of Creation, but also provides an example of communication in an
international/global group. Another calendar for the observance is available at

www.season of creation calendar 2018 1.pdf.

From: Kathy Schmittgens <shalom=ssndroma.org@mail129.atl61.mcsv.net> on behalf of Kathy Schmittgens
<shalom@ssndroma.org>

Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 4:26 AM

To: Brumleve, Sister Barbara

Subject: Walking Together for Creation

September 1 Season of Creation begins

View this email in your browser
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Some Additional Resources September

Here are some additional resources that sisters have sent me for help with the
celebration of the Season of Creation.

o Christian Concern for One World (CCOW) has beautiful PowerPoint reflections that are
available for download at their site for the Season of Creation. You can find them
here.

» The Central Pacific province has created a calendar with simple thoughts and actions
for each day from September 1 to October 4. The link is here.

¢ One of the recommended YouTube videos from the Central Pacific province is of a
woman who has drastically reduced the amount of plastic she uses each year. The
video can be viewed here.

» Sister Maria-Theresia sent two links for the Season of Creation in German that may be
of use to you. Please share any additional links in your languages so we can share

them!!
o ACK (Arbeitsgemeinschaft christlicher Kirchen in Deutschland — Working group of

Christian Churches in Germany)):
http://www.agck.ch/de/home/417-schoepfungszeit-2018

https.:.//'www.oekumene-ack.de/themen/glaubenspraxis/oekumenischer-tag-der-

schoepfung/2018/

o And an info for the 3 Ecumenical Pilgrimage for Climate Justice, which will end in
Katowice/Poland for the beginning of the World Climate Conference of the United

Nations in December. https://www.klimapilgern.de/unsere-pilgerwege/2018-alternative-

energien-und-lebensstil/
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